
 

 
6th August 2020 
 
 
Ref:  AJM90 Class I Series End of Life 
 
 
Please note that the XP Power series shown in the tables below will soon become obsolete.
Alternatives where available are shown below. 
 

 
 
Orders for the above EOL models will be accepted up until 14th August 2020, but it is likely
that some stock will still be available in the distribution channels well beyond this date to
support customer needs in the longer term; information available via the XP Power website
using the stock check button on the relevant product page. 
 
The class II version of the AJM90 continues to be available but only has medical safety
approvals. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local sales office to discuss  
https://www.xppower.com/Support/Contact-Us 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 

Martin Wright 
Martin Wright 
Marketing Manager 

XP model number Class Alternative Class
AJM90 I AEJ100 I


